From: Andrew Thomas [mailto:athomas@cfmeu.com.au]

Sent: Monday, 21 December 2015 11:30 AM

To: AMOD

Subject: CFMEU Submission in Reply - Clarification - Black Coal Mining Award 2015 - AM2014/67

Dear Sir/Madam;

Earlier today the CFMEU filed a submission in reply, in which we made some comments on the Ai Group
submission.

For purposes of clarity, we wish it to be noted that comments in that submission were confined to the
AIG Submission, dated 20 November 2015 on the revised exposure draft of the Black Coal Award 2015. It
does not address any matter in the Ai Group submission in reply dated 7 December. If necessary these
issues will be addressed during the next stage of the review.

| would be grateful if you could forward this email to the Full Bench and post on the relevant web site.
Yours Sincerely

Andrew Thomas

Andrew Thomas

National Industrial Officer

CFMEU — Mining and Energy Division
Level 11 215 Clarence St.

Sydney NSW 2000

(02) 92671035

0467 490930
athomas@cfmeu.com.au
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